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Richardson County seeking bids on courthouse roof project 
(KLZA)-- Richardson County Commissioners will advertise for sealed bids for
replacement of the Courthouse roof.

Bids will be opened on Tuesday, January, 24 at 11:00 a.m.

In other action during Tuesday's meeting of the Board, Commissioners approved
an agreement with Prichard & Abbot, Inc. to provide professional appraisal
services for oil and gas mineral interest for tax years 2023 and 2024 at a cost of
$2,080 per year.

Sheriff Rick Hardesty discussed use of the metal building to the north of the Law
Enforcement Center to be used as an evidence storage area. The Sheriff also
reported that jailers have been issued body cameras to help with clarity on
specific situation within the Jail from time to time.

Sue Krogman with the Nebraska Regional Interoperability Network met with the
Board to update them on progress on the installation of the NRIN system in
Richardson County. The system is a backup to the fiber optic system and plans
are to have it completed by the Fall of 2023.
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